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Dear Parents and Children, 

The Christmas break seems a distant memory as we 
settle in to the busy life of a new term. The weather has 
turned suddenly ‘very’ cold. Please ensure that you send 
your child in to school with a NAMED warm coat. Hats 
and gloves are advisable, but also need to be NAMED. 

Thought of the Week 

 

Events this week: 

Young Carers Assembly – 
Year 5/6 had a visit from 
Young Carers on Monday and 
enjoyed an assembly learning 
about all that Young Carers 
do. 
 
Y5/6 Able Writer’s Day - 6 children were accompanied 
by Miss Williams to attend and Able Writer’s Day at 
Monks Coppenhall. The children had great fun and wrote 
some amazing pieces. 
 

 
 

 

Y6 SATs Information Evening – Y6 parents were invited 
to an information session on Thursday in the main hall. 
SATs week for Y6 is w/b 13th MAY. Pupil must be in school 
during that week. Over the coming term the children will 
be prepared for the assessments and will undertake 2 
practice weeks. 

SATs revision guides will be available to purchase via 
school. Information will be distributed from the Y6 team 
if you are interested in buying these guides. 

Snow Days 

We’ve had fun in the 
little bit of snow that 
we’ve had at school. We 
been making snow 
angels and writing 
messages in the snow. 
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Celebration Assembly 

 

EYFS 
Adriana, Vanessa & Marley 

Year 1 
Harley-James, Harry & Esther 

Year 2 
Harleigh, Leyton & Oliver 

Year 3 
Amelia, Alfie & Phoebe 

Year 4 
Olivia, Isla & Mia 

Year 5 
 Hayden, Joseph & Henry 

Year 6 
Ava, Stan & Louie-Jay 

 
Next Week  

Y2 will be visitng Hartington YHA for their first overnight 
visit. We are all very excited and hope that the weather 
is kind to us.  

 

Parent Meetings 

 

Parent meetings are scheduled for w/b 12th February. 
These will be a max 10-minute appointment. There will 
be the opportunity to come to school for a face to face 
appointment or to have a TEAMs or telephone call. 
(Details will be distributed in the coming weeks.) 

Road Safety 
There have been a number of instances since returning 
to school where members of the public have called about 
having near misses with children crossing the road when 
walking to and from school.  Crossing the road between 
parked cars and darting out into traffic has been reported 
twice.  We will talk to children in school about Road 
Safety but would like parents to talk to children about 
safety when crossing the road. 

 
 
Foodbank Friday 
To help support our families we have decided to hold a 
‘Foodbank Friday’ on one Friday each half term. We 
invite donations of: tinned food, UHT milk, jam, rice 
pudding, tinned fruit, dried goods eg rice/pasta, non-
perishable store cupboard items. 

All contributions will be donated to the Community 
Pantry for distribution to those families in need.  
The dates selected for the Spring Term are: 

• Friday 9th February  

• Friday 22nd March 
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Homemade cheese Jacket potato with a Shortbread finger 
& tomato pizza with choice of filling(s) with fruit chunk, 
Rice & pasta salad (v) (v) yoghurt or fresh fruit 

Roast pork, apple  Quorn fillet, roast &  Oat & sultana 

Sauce, stuffing, potatoes, creamed potatoes, cookie or 

Vegetables & gravy vegetables & gravy (v) fresh fruit platter  

 

SEN Support 

Do you think your child has autism? 

Please find to follow a list of resources which may be 
able to offer you support in the home. 
 

 
  
On the CEAT website there is a section for parents with 
some useful resources and links 
Autism (cheshireeast.gov.uk) 
Together OMG template (cheshireeast.gov.uk) 
  
The Autism Education Trust. 
For Parents | Autism Education Trust 
  
The National Autistic Society also has sections for 
parents to access advice/support and resources 
National Autistic Society (autism.org.uk) 
  
The Wytherslack group offer information for parents 
online, there are lots of free training sessions for 
autism, girls and autism and information for parents 
Special Educational Needs Schools & SEND Support - 
Witherslack Group 
  
The Live Well portal for Cheshire East, gives information 
on the different services that are available in the area. 
Live Well Cheshire East 
  
Monks Coppenhall in Crewe have a new family hub 
which specialises in providing support for children and 

young people with SEN – why not pop down and see 
what additional support they could offer you. 
Monks Coppenhall Children's Centre 
(cheshireeast.gov.uk) 
  
Visyon offer parent webinars online to discuss common 
issues in relation to supporting a range of different 
needs-eg: anxiety; sleep; supporting emotions and 
sensory processing. 
SUPPORT FOR PARENTS | visyon 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

EYFS, Y1 &2 ENTITLED TO FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
Y3, 4, 5 &6 MEALS COST £2.40  

PLEASE PAY IN ADVANCE VIA THE  
CHESHIRE EAST EPAYMENT 

HEALTHY SCHOOL REMINDERS 

• No chocolate, crisps, sweets or fizzy 
drinks for snack time 

• Do not share food with your friends 

• We are a nut free school 

Minced beef & Homemade Italian Berry buns or 
Vegetable pie with Pasta bake fresh fruit 
Sauté potatoes (v) platter 

TUESDAY 

Chicken & butternut Five bean chilli  Apple & banana cake 
Squash curry with with rice or 
Rice & couscous (v) fresh fruit platter 

THURSDAY 

WEDNESDAY 

Fish portion with Mexican style burrito Chocolate surprise 
Chips and peas or with sponge & chocolate sauce 
Baked beans chips (v) or fresh Fruit 

FRIDAY 

MONDAY 

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/livewell/local-offer-for-children-with-sen-and-disabilities/education/supporting-send-in-education/pupils-with-asc/autism.aspx
https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/pdf/livewell/ceat/ceat-omg-page-autumn-2023.pdf
https://www.autismeducationtrust.org.uk/parents
https://www.autism.org.uk/
https://www.witherslackgroup.co.uk/
https://www.witherslackgroup.co.uk/
https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/livewell/livewell.aspx
https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/livewell/care-and-support-for-children/childrens-centres/monks-coppenhall-childrens-centre/monks-coppenhall-childrens-centre.aspx
https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/livewell/care-and-support-for-children/childrens-centres/monks-coppenhall-childrens-centre/monks-coppenhall-childrens-centre.aspx
https://www.visyon.org.uk/support-for-parents
https://online.cheshireeast.gov.uk/Cec.SchoolsEPayments.Internet/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FCec.SchoolsEPayments.Internet%2F%20%20
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Payment for Trips & Dinners 
Please can we remind parents that trips and dinners must 
be paid for in advance using the Cheshire East School 
Shop epayment system.  If you are having difficulty with 
making a payment, check out the parent guide.  The 
school office staff are happy to give advice or process the 
payment through the school office account. 
 

 
 

Reminder 

Year 6 currently enter school via the main entrance at the 
front of school. This door does not open for children until 
08:30. Some children are arriving very early and are being 
disruptive. Please support us by speaking to your children 
and only dropping them off just before 08:30. 

Similarly the Year 5 children waiting by the gate should 
not be arriving before 08:30 when the link door opens. 

The link door closes at 08:45 and after this time children 
should access through the playground or via the main 
office. 

Contact Details 
If you have moved house, changed telephone number or 
would like to make changes to emergency contact 
numbers, please email:- 
admin@mablinslane.cheshire.sch.uk  with details and we 
will amend our records. 

 
 
With kind regards 
Justine Joule – Headteacher 
 

 
 

 

Date Event 

22/23/24 Jan  Y2 Hartington visit 

23rd Jan  123 Magic 9-11:30 

30th Jan 123 Magic 9-11:30 

2nd Feb School Council – London visit 

w/b 12th Feb Parent Meetings 

Fri 16th Feb Break Up 

 

Keeping in touch 

 Our main switchboard telephone number 
is 01270 749908 and will show as this on 
caller ID 

 

We use e-mail as our main method of 
communicating with parents and carers 
as it’s quick, efficient and cost effective.  
Please make sure we have your current e-
mail address so you don’t miss important 
communications. 

 We also distribute up-to-the-minute 
information via Twitter @MablinsSchool 
which can be viewed on the front page of 
our website 

 
www.mablinslaneschool.co.uk 

 
Please be reminded that the teachers are busy with their 
classes during the day and are not available for 
appointments unless previously arranged. The best time 
for appointments is after school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WELLBEING 
PARENT DROP-IN SESSIONS 

Every Wednesday 
8:30am – 9:15am 

Please contact Mrs Dibbens or the School 
Office on Monday’s if you would like to 

attend. 

CONTACT DETAILS 
DON’T FORGET TO UPDATE THE 
OFFICE IF YOU CHANGE YOUR 

ADDRESS, TELEPHONE NUMBER OR 
EMERGENCY CONTACT DETAILS 

https://online.cheshireeast.gov.uk/Cec.SchoolsEPayments.Internet/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FCec.SchoolsEPayments.Internet%2F%20%20
https://online.cheshireeast.gov.uk/Cec.SchoolsEPayments.Internet/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FCec.SchoolsEPayments.Internet%2F%20%20
https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/schools_epayments/schools_epayments_guide.aspx
mailto:admin@mablinslane.cheshire.sch.uk
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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